
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/17/2017 2:42:43 PM
Subject: RE: YOU'RE INVITED: Exclusive Flight Opportunity with Lockheed Martin

I will let her know. Thank you.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 2:42 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: YOU'RE INVITED: Exclusive Flight Opportunity with Lockheed Martin
 
He can't make it
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 2:23:41 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: YOU'RE INVITED: Exclusive Flight Opportunity with Lockheed Martin 
 
Please advise. Time sensitive.
 

From: Wendy Homeyer [mailto:Wendy@homeyerstrategy.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 1:45 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: YOU'RE INVITED: Exclusive Flight Opportunity with Lockheed Martin
 
Good Afternoon Lily,
The Governor received a copy of this invitation on Monday - Dr. Danny received one as well. Suspecting he’s on the 
road a lot, I wanted to make sure you had a copy for his consideration.
We hope he will be able to stop by!
Thank you,
Wendy
803-661-8487
 

From: Wendy Homeyer 
 
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 1:49 PM
 
To: Wendy Homeyer <Wendy@homeyerstrategy.com>
 
Subject: YOU'RE INVITED: Exclusive Flight Opportunity with Lockheed Martin
 
Lockheed Martin requests the pleasure of your company at a special cockpit demonstration and briefing on activities 
in South Carolina.
 
This opportunity will take place during the South Carolina Aerospace Conference and Expo on Wednesday, August 30.
 
Please RSVP for your visit to the Lockheed Martin event by contacting Wendy Homeyer at 803-661-8487 or 
wendy@homeyerstrategy.com. Times throughout the day are available.
 
Note that these times are on a first-come, first-served basis and do not include admission to the South Carolina 
Aerospace Conference.
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THE FUTURE OF DEFENSE IS IN SOUTH CAROLINA

 
Please join Lockheed Martin to learn more about the T-50A Advanced Pilot Trainer, the F-35 Lightning II, the F-16 

Fighting Falcon, and their importance to the Palmetto State
 

Enjoy a special opportunity to fly the T-50A cockpit demonstrator and experience the cutting-edge technology first 
hand at the 2017 South Carolina Aerospace Conference and Expo

 
Wednesday, August 30

 
Columbia Metropolitan Convention Center

1101 Lincoln Street
Columbia South Carolina

 
Flight times available between 9:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. on a first-come, first-served basis

 
TO SCHEUDLE A FLIGHT TIME

RSVP by Monday, August 28 to Wendy Homeyer at 803-661-8487 or wendy@homeyerstrategy.com
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Business attire
 
 


